From: Harmon, Mark A. [mailto:Mark.Harmon@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 04, 2019 8:30 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fw: Travel Request

Good Morning Mr Berlin,

I have made my way safely back from the CPD paid work related training in Boston. No gifts received, initial outlay not yet reimbursed.  

Have a safe holiday
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